
Forsbrook Primary School  

SEN Report Summer 2019 

Jayne Hackney (SENCO) and I met on the 18th June 2019 for our termly SEN update. 

 SEN OVERVIEW 2018/19 

Currently there are 27 children with IEP’s and 6 children with EHCP’s.   

We have 2 Looked After Children on role and 3 children under special guardianship.  Staff have also 

been involved in LAC reviews and PEP meetings for our 2 looked after pupils. Our Looked After children 

remain under the care of Stoke On Trent LA. of the children within school whom are looked after 

children/adopted, 100% are making good progress towards national age related expectation. E-pep 

meetings and LAC reviews have been attended this term and targets set as a result.   

Jayne has been to visit a child alongside the class teacher at the child’s Child Minders who will be 

joining the school in September – Reception class. This child has an EHCP which is currently being 

written. 

Another child from the school nursery will be joining the school in September, again the Reception 

classroom, who is also has an EHCP already in place (full time). Appropriate transitions are underway 

for these children. 

Jayne has received CPD from Peter Gallagher, the school’s SEND advisor, who came to support her 

constructing a costed Provision Map. This was extremely effective training looking at where to take 

the SEND provision forward when considering costings. It also gave us an insight into how spending 

on SEN provision and management of it, is higher than the Notional SEN funding included in our budget 

and the additional actual funding received for EHCP children.  We also discussed the changes to the 

new Statutory Guidance for Designated Teachers for LAC.  Jayne is to look at these in detail for our 

next meeting. 

We looked at Data for vulnerable children and discussed outcomes.  The details of this data are 

included in the headteacher’s report.  This details what we learnt and our nest steps. 

Jayne is to meet with all staff individually week commencing 24th June to look at target setting for SEN 

children to ensure they are specific and measurable as part of her monitoring role. She is also looking 



at how effective interventions are and will report the outcomes at our next meeting.  Jayne supported 

new staff in writing I.E.P’s that are in line with the child’s EHCP. 

All staff have been reminded about checking dates on the children’s inhalers. 
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